
 

   

 

ACTION BULLETIN 
 

 

 

Bulletin #: A2017-007 

Date:  March 20, 2017 

To: District Administrators, Presidents, Technical Directors, ORNCA  

CC:  Ontario Soccer Board of Directors, Staff 

From:  Johnny Misley, Executive Director 

Subject:  Updating your OntarioSoccer.net links    

 

Ontario Soccer launched a new website on March 1 as part of the rebrand event.   

 

As part of those efforts, a number of documents and pages have recently been updated on the Ontario Soccer 

website to reflect the new look and brand for the provincial body.  

 

Ontario Soccer membership is encouraged to visit the website, of which the address remains Ontariosoccer.net, 

and update your own web domains with the new links that are available.  

 

In particular, Ontario Soccer Districts, Clubs and Academies are advised to update their links to the Governing 

Documents pages.  

 

The landing page for Governing Documents can be found here and it links off to all subsequent Governing 

Document pages.  

 

If you have any further questions regarding Governing Documents, please contact Charonne Thomasos.  

 

If you have any general questions regarding the website, please contact Ben Rycroft.  
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